
Waverly Community Schools is excited to welcome children 
and their families to Kindergarten in the fall of 2025

Kindergarten Round-Up
Thursday, April 17, 2025

5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
Doors will open at 5:20 p.m.

At Round-Up families will:

● Meet Colt & Winans Kindergarten teachers

● Learn about Kindergarten readiness

● Complete enrollment online

● Visit stations as needed for:

○ Transportation
○ Before and after school care
○ Student health questions

At Round-Up incoming students will:

● Color and play while interacting with Colt & 
Winans Kindergarten teachers

● Board a school bus

Visit the Waverly Community Schools Student Services Department 

to find a list of enrollment documents and additional information.

Incoming Kindergarten 
students are welcome 

at Round-Up!

https://www.waverlycommunityschools.net/departments/student-services/

